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OMA Applauds Historic Manufacturing Investment in Ohio 
 

COLUMBUS – Today, OMA President Ryan Augsburger celebrated the announcement 
that Anduril Industries will be investing more than $900 million in Central Ohio for a 5 
million square foot unmanned aerial systems (UAS) manufacturing facility. The project 
is projected to create 4,000 jobs. 
  
“The announcement today continues to serve as a reminder that Ohio is the heart of 
American manufacturing,” Augsburger said. “This investment will have a resounding 
impact on Ohio’s economy, not just in job creation, but across the manufacturing supply 
chain.” 
  
Anduril is an American defense technology company specializing in autonomous 
systems, including UAS & counter-UAS (CUAS), semi-portable autonomous 
surveillance systems, and networked command and control software. 
 

### 
 

The Ohio Manufacturers' Association is Ohio's largest statewide business association 
comprised solely of manufacturers. Established in 1910, the OMA's mission is to protect 
and grow Ohio manufacturing. It represents manufacturers of all sizes in every 
subsector of the industry. Manufacturing is Ohio’s largest economic sector, employing 
approximately 690,000 Ohioans and contributing more than $133 billion annually to the 

economy. Visit ohiomfg.com, or follow us on LinkedIn, X/Twitter, Facebook, and 

YouTube. 

 


